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August 13, 2021 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
RE: WAC 480-90-275, Actual Results for Washington Operations Report – 2Q 2021 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
In accordance with WAC 480-90-275, enclosed is Cascade Natural Gas Corporation’s Actual 
Results for Washington Operations Report for the quarter ending July 31, 2021. 
 
The Company also corrects the commercial and industrial firm customer counts from the 4Q-
2020 and Q1-2021 reports.  Three commercial customers should have been excluded from the 
4Q-2020 and Q1-2021 totals and included in the industrial firm category.  Additionally, 76 
omitted industrial firm customers should have been included in the 4Q-2020 total and 75 omitted 
customers should have been included in the Q1-2021 total.  These categorization differences 
have been reconciled on the summary page of this report and will be included in all future 
reports. 
 
The following files are electronically submitted as part of this filing: 
 

• NEW CNGC 2nd Quarter Statement of Ops CLtr, 08.13.21.pdf 
• NEW CNGC 2nd Quarter Statement of Ops Rpt, 08.13.21.pdf 
• NEW CNGC 2nd Quarter Statement of Ops WP, 08.13.21.xlsx 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (509) 734-4593. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
        
Michael Parvinen 
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Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation  
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